
                                 
 
Join us for the Commonwealth Local Government Young People’s Forum on 

‘putting young people at the heart of developmental local 

government’ 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are seeking expressions of interest in participating in the Commonwealth Local Government 

Young People’s Forum (CLGYPF) taking place on 13-14 May 2013 at the Muyonyo Conference 

Centre, Kampala, Uganda. Participants will also attend the Commonwealth Local Government 

Conference which will be held immediately after from 14-17 May 2013. 

 

These events will bring together young professionals, elected councillors and other key stakeholders 

working with local government across the Commonwealth. Following the Young People’s Forum, 

delegates will attend the main conference on Development local government: Putting local government at 

the heart of development. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The deadline for expressions of interest is 30 April 2013

 

 Outcomes 

 

At the end of the forum, the participants will produce and share a clear set of recommendations to 

be inputted into the main conference.  

 
For more information email clgc2013@clgf.org.uk and mike.murray@birmingham.gov.uk and for 

regular updates follow us on Twitter @CLGF_News. The official hashtag for the conference is 

#CLGC2013 

Commonwealth Local Government Young People’s Forum 13-14 May 2013 

                    Commonwealth Local Government Conference 14-17 May 2013 

www.clgc2013.org/clgypf 
 

 

 

The two-day international forum will examine: 

 

 What development means to young people 

 How can young people promote and participate in development with local government 

 What should follow the 2015 Millennium Development Goals 
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